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IM SORRY,
KATY =-
PLE ASE
TALK ALS

ME!

      
      

 

 

 

 

   
  

IF YOULL FORGIVE ME TLL
BUY YOU THAT HAT IN
SPIFFANYS WINDOW
YOU'VE BEEN \WANTING!

 

        

OKAY, THANKS, HONEY |
UH--D0 YOU MIND

FORGIVE TELLING ME WHY
YOU! YOU WERE MAD ?

 

  

   

       
      

BECAUSE YOU HADN'T
BOUGHT ME THAT HAT
N SPIFy“ANY5 WINDOW!
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LANDISVILLE- SALUNGA NEWS
 ==

The Landisville . Salunga
Auxiliary to the Lancaster
General hospital held a
meeting Monday, Nov. 24, at
8:30 p.m. at Zion Lutheran
church, Landisville. Chr.st-
mas favors for hospital trays
was the project.

* ® ®

The Landisville Church of
God held its regular month-
ly missionary program Sun-
day, Nov. 23rd at 7:30 p.m.
Trooper Frank Dana lectured
on drugs.

* * *

The Young People of the
Landisville Church of God
are taking orders for six var-
iet'es of freshly roasted nuts.
Deadline for orders is Nov.

30 with delivery during the
week of December 14. Pro-

ceeds will be used for a
worthwhile charitable pro-
ject.

* * *

Charles Snader of the Bou-
tonnier Flower Shoppe was
the special guest speaker
the Women’s Guild of St. Leo
The Great Catholic church,
Rohrerstown, met recently.

Snader presented a display
of holiday centerpieces and

along with the
techniques of creating them.

* * *

Miss Alisa Huffman, daugh-
ter of Mr. and Mrs. Clifford

Huffman, of 1050 Sylvan Rd.,

received the East Hempfield
Exchange Clubs’ “Girl of the
Month Award” recently from
Ivan J. Stehman.
She is a junior at Hemp-

field high school is active in
sports, the Golden Meadow
Hills swimming team, her
church youth group and

plays in the Lancaster Coun-
ty Youth Symphony. The
club hopes to honor one stu-
dent a month from Novem-

ber through and including
June.

* » *

Brownie Troop 776 of East
Petersburg held an investi.
ture recently.
The ten girls joining the

troop are Linda Bundy, Chris-
tine Denlinger, Kristen Freh.
lich, Coleen Hollinger, San-
dra Lantz, Linda Lines, Mary
Muscarelli, Kathryn Russell,
Catherine Hughes, and Stacy
Earhart.

Twelve other members
rededicated themselves. After
the ceremony, light refresh-
ments were served. Leader
of the Troop is Mrs. Linda
Walker with co-leader, Mrs.
Barbara Ober. On Wednes-
day, Nov. 26th, the troop vis-

ited the Luther Acre
Home, Lititz and distributed
Thanksgiving favors to the
guests there. i

* *®

The Foreign Language club

 

DRIVING TIPS
FROM THE PROS. |
MORE “THAN102,000,000 MOTORVEHICLES

 

§ VISIBILITY,

5. BEING SEEN1S AS ; 

ARE REGISTERED IN THE UNITED
STATES, AND THERE ARE MORE
THAN 14600,000 ACCIDENTS
ANNUALLY. GREYHOUND,
WHOSE DRIVERS TRAVEL
MORE THAN 550,000,000 MILES
EACH YEAR, OFFERS THESE TIPS
FOR ger MOTORING. Zz

/; / / J
4a 4,y, J /// J

FRY   
3. KEEP WINDSHIELD, HEAD=
LIGHTS AND TAILLIGHTS ~~
CLEAN FOR MAXIMUM

4. MAINTAIN TURNSIGNALS
IN WORKING omERAND

USE THEM!2D NSS
REET

NECESSARY AS SEEING.

TURN ON HEADLIGHTS IN DAYTIME [F FOG,

RAIN OR SNOW OBSCURE VISION. :
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|. T0 STOP ON WETOR SLIp-
PERY ROADS, TAKE YOUR
FOOT OFF GAS WELL IN AD-
VANCE... SLOW DOWN,

fo GRADUALLY.
OPEN WINDOW SLIGHTLY
FORVENTILATION, 3

 

 
FORA FREE BOOKLETFILLED WITH SAFE DRIV-
INGTIPS, WRITE:"PRO; GREYHOUND, BOX 7538,

_ CHICAGO, ILL. 6068)oi

of Hempfield high school is
new this year. Its advisors
are Mrs. Ebner and Mrs.
Rohrbach. Officers are as fol-
lows: president Scott Rollins,
vice president, Robin Hynic-
ka, secretary . treasure, Carol
Santanillo and historian
Patrice Rudy. Throughout
the year the club will have
programs designed to edu-
cate the members about Ger.
man, French, and Spanish
speaking countries. The Oc-
tober meeting included folk-
singing in ‘the three lang-
uages.

» @ »

The annual Christmas Tea

of the LCW of Zion Lutheran

church, Landisville, was held
Nov. 30, at 3 p. m. in the
church social room. Co-chair.
men were Mrs. Charles Mil-

ler and Mrs. Charles John-
son.

*® * *

Personnel business com.

prised the main part of the

Hempfield school board meet.
ing held recently, as three

resignations and two appoint-
ments were accepted.

Resigning were Glenn
Rupp, driver - training teach-
er at Hempfield high school
Mrs. Barbara Zinn, German
teacher at Hempfield high
school, and Delores Zerate,
health and physical education
teacher at Hempfield high
school. Those appointed were
Wilbert Dourte, to be a
mathematics teacher at the
high school, and Mrs. Betty
L. Farkas, to teach first
grade at Rohrerstown Elem.
entary school.

* $

The monthly meeting of
the Mount Joy American Le-
gion Auxiliary will be held
on Thursday, Dec. 4, begin-
ning at 7:30 p.m.

It will be a Christmas par-
ty and dinner with a gift ex-
change. There also will be a
business meeting.

 

 
 

MAYTOWN NEWS NOTES
Miss Grace

Miss Anna Mae Ney spent
Thanksgiving with Mr. and
Mrs. “Ellsworth Brandt.

Mrs. May Hicks spent
Thanksgiving with Mr. and

Mrs. George Hicks and fam-
ily, Lititz and the weekend
with the Rev. and Mrs. Har.
ry Shuster and family, Ros.
lyn.
Miss Marie Harter was a

dinner guest of Misses Ella
and Rosa Snavely, East Pe-
tersburg on Thanksgivisg.
Mrs. Sara Armold and

Mrs. Mabel Haverstick spent
Thanksgiving Day at Wash-

ingtonboro with the Lester
Funks.

Mrs. Clair Cochran, Quar-
ryville and Mrs. Richard
Albright and children, Phila-
delphia, visited the Ray Fry-
bergers last Friday, Mr. and
Mrs. Robert Lowy and son
Joel, Pittsburgh, spent the

Thanksgiving holidays with
the Frybergers.

Dinner guests last Thurs-
day of the Larry Henderson
family was the Trump fami-
ly, Middletown.

Your correspondent and
friend were dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Ginder
of Mount Joy last Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer B:.
Grove, Mr. and Mrs. Harry
Frank, your correspondent

and friend attended a ‘drop
in’ to help Mr. and Mrs. Jac-
ob Hossler celebrate their
50th wedding anniversary.
It was held at the home of
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Hossler,
Bellaire.

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Frank
asd sons; Mrs. Clifford Ad-
ams; Mr. and Mrs. Harry

Frank were dinner guests of
the Cliff Adams’ family, at
Rheems, last Thursday.

Miss Judy Drager, a stu-
dent at Shippensburg, spent
the holidays at her home.

Mr. and Mrs. George Mor-
ris, Jr. and children, Pitts-

burgh and Mr. and Mrs. Don-
ald Wilkinson and daughter,

Newark, Del., spent the holi-
days with Mr. and Mrs. Geo.
Morris, Sr.

Mrs. Blanche Snyder, of
Readisg; Mrs. Jean Lowry
and Mrs. Mary Wolfe and
daughters, Lancaster and
Mrs. Mary Wolfe and daugh-
ter were Thanksgiving guests

Henderson

of Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Hunt-
zinger.

Eric Baum, York, spent last
weekend with Mr. and Mrs.
Henry L. Haines.
The Civic Association is

selling Claxton Fruit cakes
(1 1b.). Contact Helen Hollen-

baugh, Hep Houseal or Grace
Henderson.
Hep Houseal and his com.

mittee have done a very
commendable job again in

decorating the Square for

Christmas. Congratulations!

CHRISTMAS PARTY

The Welcome Wagon Club

will hold a Christmas social

at the American Legion in

Mount Joy on Friday, Dec.
5th at 8 pm.

When in need of printing

remember The Bulletin.

Attends College
Press Meeting
Miss Marianne Waters co-

editor.n-chief of Lock Ha-
ven State College's daily

newspaper, ‘Eagle Eye,” re-
cently attended the 43rd an-
nual Associated Coliegiate
Press Conference in Miami,
Fla. The three.day confer-
ence was attended by nearly
1,000 college newspaper and
yearbook editors from all
over the country.
A 1967 honor graduate of

Donegal high school and pres.
ently a junior Liberal Arts
English major at LHS, Miss
Waters has been “Eagle Eye”
co-editor since March. This
college publication has the
distinction of being the only
newspaper of the 14 state
colleges to be issued every
day.

Miss Waters is the daugh-
ter of Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Wa-
ters who reside at 721 West
Main street in Mount Joy.

Walls and Roof

Progressing
A new outside storage

building on the grounds of
Donegal high school is tak.
ing shape these days.

Located east of the build-
ing near the entrance to the
shop rooms of the school at
the south end of the tennis
courts, the new building is of
concrete block construction.
It will be without heat and
is used for storage, particul-
arly of mowers, football
equipment and other rough
gear which has seasonal use.

Blocks and roof already
are installed.
The new building will re-

place the old, unsightly stor-
age shed in the same area.
The frame building formerly
was a schoolbus shelter.

If you travel from the At-
lantic to the Pacific via the
Panama Canal you go east—
and land 25 miles east of

your starting Point!
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oH d cookies—but | dont want any more
Rides yop ihhow to make them®” ~


